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Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
Hon. Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 
SENT BY EMAIL 
 
December 8, 2022 
 
Re: Opposition to Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act 
 
Further to the meeting on December 6, 2022, the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality 
of Marmora and Lake passed the following motion: 

 
MOTION2022-293 
Moved by Councillor Ron Derry 
Seconded by Deputy Mayor Mike Stevens 
 
Be it resolved that the correspondence from the County of Norfolk and the Town of 
Aurora dated November 17th and November 23rd, 2022, Re Opposition to Bill 23, More 
Homes Built Faster Act, 2022 be received; and 
  
Further that Council of the Municipality of Marmora and Lake supports the resolution 
from the County of Norfolk and the Town of Aurora to request that the Government of 
Ontario halt the legislative advancement of Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022 to 
enable fulsome consultation with Municipalities and to request the Ministry of Municipal 
Affairs and Housing extend the commenting period for all components of the proposed 
Bill 23 to at least January 15, 2023 to allow for a more informed consultation period; and 
  
Further that this resolution be circulated to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, 
the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of 
Ontario and all Ontario Municipalities. 
Carried 

 
I trust this is the information you require, however, should additional clarification be required do 
not hesitate to contact me at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Bennett,  
Deputy Clerk/Communications Director 
613-472-2629 ext. 2232 
jbennett@marmoraandlake.ca 
 
 
Copy:  Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO)  

All Ontario Municipalities 
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